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Bluffton Indoor Pool Scheduled to Reopen August 1 

 
The Bluffton Indoor Pool is scheduled to reopen Wednesday, August 1.  The pool 
had been closed for emergency repairs.  For more information about all Beaufort 
County public pools, contact the Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) Department 
at 843-255-6680 or visit www.bcpals.com/pools. 
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